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Dear Parents, 
 
We are very happy to announce that the school Family Disco is back and fast approaching. The disco 
is a fun evening for both parents and children, there will be great dancing tunes, a dancing competition 
per class, complimentary nibbles, desserts, and a cash bar. 
 
It will be a ticketless event and therefore we will be selling GUEST LIST PLACES. These are non-
transferable. If you purchase a Guest List place and cannot attend please email the SVPA so we can 
offer places to families on the waiting list.  
 
Guest List places will be sold on Thursday 5th May @ 8:30am – 8:55am at school office. 
Priority will be given to Year 6 families who will need to pay by Wednesday 4th May. 
   
Places are £5 each (child or adult). Due to restricted space, only children currently at St Vincent’s 
can attend. (NB: No siblings, relatives or friends allowed). All children must be accompanied by a 
responsible adult. Everyone attending needs a ticket. Every family/carer will need to buy their own 
Guest List places.  
Places are limited due to fire regulations and will be available on a first come first served basis. There 
will be a waiting list for those who sign up on Thursday morning.  
 
For these events to be successful we need parental support in term of volunteering, if you would like 
to attend and help out for 45/60 minutes please do sign up on our Disco Rota on the entrance notice 
board. The school will announce when it will be displayed.     
As all volunteers and their families are guaranteed Guest List places, volunteer tickets will be allocated 
in a first come first served basis.  
 
We will sell tokens for using at stalls and the bar, although cash may also be used at the Bar. Tokens 
will be pre-sold at the same time as the Guest List Place Sale, as well as at the front door on the 
evening.  
 
Please bear in mind the event might be cancelled last minute if the school deems it necessary. Places 
will be then refunded. 
 
Donations 
Finger foods (Savoury and Sweet) will be gratefully received, for all to share.  Do remember to avoid 
food containing nuts or alcohol.  Please bring food on the evening of the dicso.  If you need to bring 
food in the morning please contact your year representative or email us hello@svpa.org.uk 
 
Thank you all again for your support.  
Best wishes, 
 
S.V.P.A  co-chairs 

FAMILY DISCO 
Please join us & dance the night away  

Friday 13th May 2022 
 5.30pm to 8pm 

 

http://www.svpa.org.uk/
mailto:hello@SVPA.org.uk
mailto:hello@svpa.org.uk

